
 

State of California • Department of Transportation  

News Release 
Date: Monday, May 6, 2024 
District: 05 – Santa Barbara, San Luis Obispo, Monterey, San Benito, and Santa 

Cruz Counties 
Contact: Kevin Drabinski or Jim Shivers 
Phone: (805) 549-3138 or (805) 549-3237   
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

HIGHWAY 9 FULL CLOSURES NEXT WEEK FOR TREE WORK 
 

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY – A section of Highway 9 will be closed from Lower Glen Arbor 

Road to Upper Glen Arbor on Tuesday, May 14 through Thursday, May 16 from 9 am to 

3 pm.  This closure is necessary so that Caltrans can perform work on various trees 

between Scenic Way and Woodland Drive to ensure the safety of all travelers.  A crane 

will be placed on the highway to facilitate this work. 

 

Local residents will be allowed through the closure area. 
 
The California Highway Patrol will be present to ensure a safe environment for 

everyone.   

 

This roadwork is being performed by the Caltrans Maintenance team in Santa Cruz. 

  

Road information and updates can also be found on Caltrans District 5 Social Media 

platforms: Twitter at: @CaltransD5, Facebook at: Caltrans Central Coast (District 5) and 

Instagram at: Caltrans_D5.  
 

Our crews deserve to get home safely too. 
Drive slowly and carefully in work zones. 

 
CHP Traffic Incident Information Page: http://cad.chp.ca.gov 

Traveler information at: https://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/ 
 

| #BeWorkZoneAlert | Twitter | Facebook | YouTube | 
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